

NAMA Notice Board

Issue 32 | 30 April 2020



Dear NAMA Member,

With the implementation of Level 4 of the national lockdown, commencing on 1 May 2020, NAMA operations will remain the same as during Level 5.

NAMA will still continue to provide information, attend to email communication and engage with Government and Regulatory Bodies.

All events remain suspended.

We will soon implement the on-line training initiative for community schemes registered as Corporate Academic Members.

During this period, you may direct any communication to:

coenie@nama.org.za lizbe@nama.org.za admin@nama.org.za















